[bookmark: _GoBack]Responses from Marcos Martinez
 
What are your views on the powers of the branches of King County government as set forth in the charter? Would you make adjustments or suggest changes and if so, what changes do you believe may be warranted? 

 I will say that I am learning about of the powers of King County government as set forth in the Charter, and I will continue to learn as this process moves forward. It appears that this government is organized in much the same way that many of our other representative governments are with three branches; the judicial, executive and legislative, creating the democratic system of checks and balances. This way of organizing county government makes sense because its consistent with probably every other government in our state and nation; in that regard it is expedient.  
I am answering this question on a short deadline, so I don’t have a particular answer regarding changes I would make. My general thought is that a higher degree of community engagement with local government is needed, and any adjustments we can make to help bring about more community engagement would be helpful. 
 

2) Considering our region’s population growth and the regional response that will increasingly be necessary to respond to associated challenges, what changes, including additional powers or changes in state law (if necessary), would you suggest to help the county address what it will likely face in the next 25-50 years? 

· My understanding is that the county has limited taxing authority, so there may need to be some change to give the county greater ability to collect revenue to fund the services that its residents require. 



3) Please list any actual or perceived potential conflicts of interest you may have associated with this appointment or its underlying duties. How do you intend to address these conflicts? 

None that I am aware of. 

